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11th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents,   
 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend.    
 

Well done to the PTFA for raising an amazing £416.14 for Macmillan and a big thank you to everyone 
for their baking and generous donations.  
 

Assemblies  
Today in assembly, we took a break from our timetable so the Year 6 children who would like to 
become Head Boy / Girl could address the rest of the school. Mrs Dar and I were really impressed 
with the quality of the applications we received from the Year 6 children who have put themselves 
forward.  
 
Children will be casting their votes tomorrow and we will share the results with the Year 6 children 
and parents by the end of the day.   
 
Please talk to your children about ensuring that when they cast their vote, they choose the child 
they believe will make the best Head Boy / Girl, and not to be swayed by what their peers might 
think.  
 
We will also be choosing our Deputies tomorrow based on the outcome of the votes.  
 
All children in KS1 who were Head Boy / Girl or Deputies last year, will automatically become part of 
the school council.  
 

Trips and Events  
LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ǎŜƴŘ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ϻнΦрл Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ƳƻƴŜȅ ƳŀƴŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ 
projects. Details ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǿŜǊŜ ƛƴ ƭŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΦ  
 
Building Works 
I am really pleased to let you know children were able to start using the new Multi-Purpose room 
today.    
 
We have realised that many parents who currently have children in the school have not been in to 
visit since some of the changes have been made.  We will therefore be arranging tours of the school 
after half term for current parents.  Details of these will follow.  
 
Further to this, our new iPads have also arrived, and children will begin benefiting from the use of 
these too!  
 
Attendance information and certificates from last week will be included in this Newsletter.  

 
I hope you all have a lovely week.   
Mrs Richmond   
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Attendance 
Attendance week ending 1st October 2021. Well done to Yew Class. 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance for week ending 8th October.  Well done again to Yew Class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yew 99.35% 

Holly 95.63% 

Maple 98.71% 

Chestnut 96.25% 

Willow 95.61% 

Sycamore 93.62% 

Yew 100% 

Holly 98.71% 

Maple 90.32% 

Chestnut 97.42% 

Willow 97.33% 

Sycamore 97.99% 
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Certificates 
Certificates for week ending 1st October 2021: 

 

Year Group  Name/s  Reason for Certificate  

  
R  
  
  

Shayma   For showing resilience when she kept 

trying to write numerals in her maths 

journal.   

Ashley  For being kind and helping his friend with 

their drawing.   

  
1  
  
  

Leon  For his wonderful attitude to learning and 

for listening to his teacher  

Eve  For being responsible in the classroom and 

making sure it is kept tidy    

  
2  

Bodie  For outstanding behaviour learning and 

with his friends  

Isla  For trying her best in every lesson  

  

  
3  
  
  

Qasim  For your confidence and clear explanation 

of your homework on Stone Age to the 

whole class  

Arrietty   For taking responsibility in your learning 

always.  

  
4  
  
  

Tommy  For his great attitude towards his learning 

this year.  

Pawel  For remembering the correct punctuation 

in his writing.   

  
5  
  
  

 Harvey Enthusiasm in music  

 Laura For batting the ball in PE  

6  
  
  

Imogen  For showing good understanding working 

out division questions using the long 

division method  

  

Olivia  For writing strong points for your theory 

about Mayans disappearing  
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Mathew  For your amazing work in DT  

  

CB  Regan  Completing all his maths work this week  

Riley   For making good choices   

  

 
Update from PTFA 
 
The PTFA are pleased to be hosting Halloween Class discos next week (during the school day). Please 
make a payment for your child at www.pta-events.co.uk/sayescourt. Price includes a drink, snack 
and games and the children can come to school in their party clothes on the day of their disco!  
 
The PTFA are also delighted to be teaming up with "Doughies" once again for a fun family pizza 
making evening on Thursday 21 October (last day of this half term!)! 
Doughies have now added cookies into their offer, so order your pizza and/or cookie making kits 
through www.pta-events.co.uk/sayescourt by Saturday 16 October and collect your kits from the 
PTFA at school pick up on Thursday 21 October! 
 
 
All details, including prices etc can be found on the attached flyer! 
 
We hope that lots of you join in the fun and enjoy delicious homemade artisan pizzas lovingly made 
by your children! 
 

And finally, please save the date for the Sayes Court Christmas Fair - Saturday 4 December! Details 
to follow.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/sayescourt
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/sayescourt
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Seymours Estate Agents in Addlestone donated an apple tree and helped the children plant 
it as part of their sustainability campaign. With Autumn just around the corner, it's a great 
way for children to learn how trees grow, and it gives them a chance to connect with nature 
and their community.  
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Holidays / Leave of Absence in Term Time and Penalty Notices 
 
IƻƭƛŘŀȅ ǘŜǊƳ ǘƛƳŜǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΦ  {ŀȅŜǎ /ƻǳǊǘ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ƘŀƭŦ 
term break which we hope will help you to book a holiday when prices are a little cheaper.  We strongly 
recommend that parent/carers DO NOT book their family holidays during term time as these will not 
be authorised and may incur a Penalty Notice being issued.     
 
!ōǎŜƴŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ Ŏŀƴ ǎŜǊƛƻǳǎƭȅ ŘƛǎǊǳǇǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƻƴǘƛƴǳƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΦ  bƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ Řƻ ǘƘŜȅ Ƴƛǎǎ 
the teaching provided on the days they are away, they are also less well prepared for lessons upon 
their return.  There is a consequent risk of under-achievement.  Above all, missing school seriously 
ŀŦŦŜŎǘǎ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ ǘŜǊƳ ƭƛŦŜ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘƛŜǎΦ 
 
Sayes Court will not authorize holidays or leave of absence in term times, except in exceptional 
circumstances determined by the Head Teacher.  Evidence will be sought to substantiate exceptional 
circumstances.  Should a parent wish to apply for any leave of absence within term time then this 
must be made ƛƴ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ IŜŀŘ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊ ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ ǘǿƻ ǿŜŜƪǎ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜΦ  !ƴ Ψ!ǇǇƭƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ [ŜŀǾŜ 
ƻŦ !ōǎŜƴŎŜΩ ŦƻǊƳ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƻōǘŀƛƴŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŦŦƛŎŜΦ  LŦ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎ ƻǊ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ ŀǊŜ ǘŀƪŜƴΣ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ 
ǇǊƛƻǊ ŀǳǘƘƻǊƛǎŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǊŜŎƻǊŘŜŘ ŀǎ ǳƴŀǳǘƘorised in the school register and 
you may still incur a Penalty Notice. 
 
Holidays which are requested for the following reasons will not be authorised: 
 
ü Availability of cheap holidays 
ü Availability of the desired accommodation 
ü Poor weather experienced in school holiday periods 
ü Overlap with beginning or end of term 
ü Visiting family abroad 
ü Change of transport dates 

 
 
On the advice of the Inclusion Service if any parent requests extended leave of absence of more than 
4 weeks to visit their home country then ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜ ƻŦŦ-roll and the parent 
will have to re-apply for a place when they return.  There is no guarantee, in this instance, that a place 
will be available. 
 
Unauthorised absence of 5 consecutive days or more will incur a Penalty Notice. 
 
The Inclusion Service, acting on behalf of Surrey County Council, may issue a Penalty Notice as an 
alternative to the prosecution of ǇŀǊŜƴǘόǎύκŎŀǊŜǊόǎύ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘόǊŜƴύΩǎ ǳƴŀǳǘƘƻǊƛǎŜŘ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ 
school, and requires the recipient(s) to pay a fixed amount.  
 
The amount payable on issue of a Penalty Notice is £60 per parent/carer per child if paid within 21 
days of receipt of the Notice, rising to £120 per parent/carer per child if paid after 21 days but within 
28 days.  If the Penalty Notice is not paid within 28 days, the Local Authority must prosecute the 
parent(s)/carer(s) for failing to ensure regular school attendance under Section 444 Education Act 
1996 
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